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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

SUPERIOR AIR HANDLING RELOCATES MANUFACTURING PLANT
Clearfield, UT (June 17, 2013) – Superior Air Handling, a division of Harris Companies, today
announced that they will move their manufacturing operations to Zumbrota MN. All Engineering,
Sales, Administrative, and Accounting operations will remain in Utah.

Superior Air Handling, founded in 1948 in Ogden, has operated a manufacturing facility in Utah
for more than 65 years and is presently located at the Freeport Center in Clearfield UT. The
move allows Superior to achieve greater economies of scale by combining Superior’s
manufacturing operations with that of another division of Harris Companies. The newer modern
facility is a LEED Silver facility with state of the art ductwork manufacturing and piping
pre‐fabrication capabilities for HVAC projects. In addition the facility will house the
manufacturing of nuclear grade components which are currently only produced at the Clearfield
facility, for Superior’s Energy and Environmental Division.

Company President, Randy Richter said “We appreciate the loyal and dedicated service of our
employees at the Clearfield facility and our longstanding relationship with Sheet Metal Worker’s
International Union Local 312. Regardless of the moving of our manufacturing process, we
intend to continue our relationship with Local 312 by continuing to grow our Building Information
Modeling (BIM) Services group to serve our own projects and others in the construction
industry.”

Superior Air Handling
Dedicated to Sustainable and Lean Construction and Lean Manufacturing processes, Superior
is one of the largest HVAC Sheet Metal Contractors in the Nation, currently ranked No. 4
nationally by the Engineering News Record. With offices in Clearfield, UT and San Francisco,
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CA, Superior currently employs over 250 people, nationwide, and averages more than 40
manufacturing employees in its Clearfield manufacturing facility. For more information, visit
www.superiorairhandling.com.

Harris Companies
Harris Companies designs, builds, installs, controls, and maintains building systems for health
care, industrial, commercial, and institutional customers while maintaining their commitment to
the success and increased adoption of sustainable construction practices throughout the
industry. Founded in 1948 by Charles Harris, Harris Companies has grown from its modest
beginnings into one of the nation’s leading mechanical contractors. As their customers’ needs
have evolved, they have grown to accommodate them with more than 1,100 employees in nine
(9) locations in the United States and one office in Canada. For more information, visit
www.hmcc.com.
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